
Date: February 15, 2020 

Subject: ICRA Membership Drive 

 

The 2020-2021 ICRA Membership Drive is now open.  If your dues were paid at the November 

Fall Conference or sent in after we thank you in advance.  For those still needing to renew their 

membership, an application is attached for completion with check payable to ICRA and mailed 

to the enclosed address.  

As you were made aware at the ICRA Fall Conference Business Meeting, Tulsey, the company 

we had worked with for our online payment has closed the online payment process.  Angela 

Koszyk and Cassie Nobbe are currently working with another vendor to allow for on-line 

payment, as well as re-create the ICRA website.  However, as we are all aware these things take 

time.  If you prefer to pay on-line please watch for an announcement via an blast e-mail with 

instructions.  It should be coming within the next few weeks.    

If you have new members of your registry team, or know of new registrars, who are not current 

members, please share the application and encourage them to join.  I am so excited about the 

upcoming year.  At our  first Board of Directors meeting in January  lots of ideas and discussion 

was held for increasing education opportunities for membership as well as how to move our 

association forward.  I think that you will see a lot of new opportunities in the upcoming 

months.  As well, Tracy Paulus is already planning an exciting 2020 Fall Conference that you 

won’t want to miss.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact myself, or any of the 

ICRA Board of Directors. 

  

Sincerely, 

Martha Hill, CTR 

ICRA Membership Chair 

 

Attachment: Membership Application 

 
 

  

 


